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To: Parents/Carers of Selected Year 11 Students 

Our Ref: 87932767 

25 April 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers 

RE: Action Required - Year 11 Leavers Prom 2025 

I am pleased to inform you that your child is invited to the Year 11 Leavers Prom, taking place on 

Thursday 3 July 2025 at Lazaat Hotel in Cottingham.  

For your child to have secured their invite to the prom we have considered the following criteria: 

attendance, punctuality, and consistently good behaviour whilst also making reasonable 

adjustments for some students. 

Tickets include a buffet meal and a raffle ticket. Tickets will be available to buy via your Arbor 

Account by the end of the week. 

Pupils will be expected to wear formal attire, and to arrive at 6.30pm, with the event starting at 

7pm. 

I hope that your child can attend and celebrate the end of their secondary school years at South 

Hunsley School. 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs J. Sprakes 
Assistant Headteacher 
Head of KS4 
 


